
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Here is the 2nd issue of the 

newsletter of the Nursery and 

Primary cycles. 

You'll find essential 

information concerning the 

coming weeks until next 

holidays. 

          The pedagogical team 

 

 

                     

 

 

 

http://portal.education.lu/fruit4school/

